PRE-SUBMISSION CONSULTATION RESPONSE FORM 


Linton Neighbourhood Plan
“THE LINTON PLAN” - WHAT I THINK

Please ensure your response is returned by Sunday 27th July 2014 to:
Linton NP Consultation, PO Box 186, Wetherby LS22 6UF or by email to lintonconsultation@gmail.com.

	NAME
	

	ADDRESS and EMAIL
	

	CONSULTATION RESPONSE

My comments refer to the FULL document ( or the SUMMARY version ( (please tick as appropriate).

If your comment is specific please let us know which paragraph number or policy number your comments refer to in the left-hand column.

	Paragraph or Policy Number.

	Continue overleaf if required.


View the Plan online at www.lintonvillage.org  or at Linton Memorial Hall, Collingham Memorial Hall, CALSA, Wetherby Golf Club, Wetherby Library and The Windmill Inn.

	Paragraph or policy number.


	


	
	Collingham with Linton Parish Council
	

	
	
	



